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THE MINISTER FOR ECONOMY AND TRANSPORT
ON 29 NOVEMBER 2019


Janet Finch-Saunders (Aberconwy): Further to WAQ79063, will the Minister list the actions the Welsh Government is taking following the meeting on 14 November 2019? (WAQ79132) (e)

Ken Skates: The attendees at the public consultation were unanimously in favour of the option to remove the existing pedestrian crossing and provide a new 4m wide zebra crossing north of the access to the railway station, opposite the Cross Keys public house. Welsh Government have therefore commissioned the Trunk Road Agent to complete the design of the zebra crossing and a shared use path for cyclists and pedestrians from the crossing to Cae Ffwt Business Park. Subject to completion of the design and awarding the contract, the scheme will be programmed for implementation early next year.
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